
FALL RIVER COUNTY 

COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

COURTHOUSE 
906 NORTH RIVER ST 

HOT SPRINGS, SOUTH DAKOTA 57747 
PHONE: (605) 745-5132 

NOTICE OF A MEETING THAT COMMISSIONERS MAY BE ATTENDING CONCERNING THE 
BLACK HILLS HEALTH CARE SYSTEM 

This is to notify the public that members of the Fall River Commission may attend a Dawes County 
Commission meeting Wednesday, January 4, 2012 at 9:45 a.m. to hear about the proposal for the future 

of the VA in Hot Springs. The meeting will be held at the Dawes County Courthouse in Chadron. 

Dated this 3rd day of January, 2012. 

eAk nrs.  -4_ 
Sue Ganje 

Fall River County Auditor 
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